
 

Aloha Class of 2020 ‘Ohana, 
  

Parent Meeting Rescheduled 

Our monthly parent meeting schedule for Wednesday, October 16 has been 
rescheduled for next Wednesday, October 23.  All parents volunteering at 
our Senior Lū’au are strongly recommended to attend the meeting next 
Wednesday, October 23 in Konia 202 at 6:00 pm.   
  

Mahalo!! 
Denny Ono 
  

Hoʻolauleʻa Booth Chair 
We are still looking for a parent (or two) to chair the 2020 Ho'olauleʻa 
booth.  This year our class kuleana is the Hamburger and Hot Dog booth.  If 
you know anyone who would like to help us with this, please let us 
know. Please email us at chad.atkins@gmail.com (ksatp2020@gmail.com is 
no longer valid.) 
  

Mahalo! 
Chad Atkins & Momi Nelson 
2020 ATP Reps 
  
 


